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Oregon's vote-by-mail system protects the ability of disabled, chronically ill, and 

working-class citizens to vote in every election. Without this system, it would be 

difficult or impossible for many citizens in Oregon to vote. This proposal is a clear 

response to President Trump's unconstitutional and illegal executive order mandating 

changes to all vote-by-mail systems. Our state has used a vote-by-mail system 

successfully for many years and our democracy would only be harmed by repealing 

it. 


